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  An Introduction to Search Engines and Web Navigation Mark Levene,2011-01-14
This book is a second edition, updated and expanded to explain the
technologies that help us find information on the web. Search engines and web
navigation tools have become ubiquitous in our day to day use of the web as
an information source, a tool for commercial transactions and a social
computing tool. Moreover, through the mobile web we have access to the web's
services when we are on the move. This book demystifies the tools that we use
when interacting with the web, and gives the reader a detailed overview of
where we are and where we are going in terms of search engine and web
navigation technologies.
  X-ray Pulsar-based Navigation Wei Zheng,Yidi Wang,2020-04-17 This book
discusses autonomous spacecraft navigation based on X-ray pulsars, analyzing
how to process X-ray pulsar signals, how to simulate them, and how to
estimate the pulse’s time of arrival based on epoch folding. In turn, the
book presents a range of X-ray pulsar-based spacecraft positioning/time-
keeping/attitude determination methods. It also describes the error
transmission mechanism of the X-ray pulsar-based navigation system and its
corresponding compensation methods. Further, the book introduces readers to
navigation based on multiple measurement information fusion, such as X-ray
pulsar/traditional celestial body integrated navigation and X-ray pulsar/INS
integrated navigation. As such, it offers readers extensive information on
both the theory and applications of X-ray pulsar-based navigation, and
reflects the latest developments in China and abroad.
  Mastering XPages Martin Donnelly,Mark Wallace,Tony McGuckin,2014-04-18
IBM's Best-Selling Guide to XPages Development–Now Updated and Expanded for
Lotus Notes/Domino 9.0.1 XPages instantly revolutionized Notes/Domino
application development, and the newest versions deliver unprecedented
performance and flexibility. Now, the popular insider's guide to XPages
development has been updated and expanded to reflect all these improvements,
through IBM Notes/Domino 9.0.1 and beyond. Three key members of the IBM
XPages team have brought together comprehensive knowledge for delivering
outstanding solutions. They have added several hundred pages of new content,
including four new chapters. Drawing on their unsurpassed experience, they
present new tips, samples, and best practices reflecting the platform's
growing maturity. Writing for both XPages newcomers and experts, they cover
the entire project lifecycle, including problem debugging, performance
optimization, and application scalability. This second edition of Mastering
XPages fully addresses enhancements to the XPages data sources for Domino
views and documents; the latest XPages mobile library; the new Domino
Designer Server-Side JavaScript debugger; and improvements to integrated
technologies such as Dojo and CKEditor. Nearly every chapter contains at
least one downloadable sample application, offering extensive hands-on
practice. This guide concludes with complete references to XSP tags, relevant
Java/JavaScript classes, and XSP style classes. Coverage includes *
Understanding XPages' development paradigm, tooling, runtime framework, and
application architecture * Configuring Domino Designer and integrating XPages
Extension Library * Constructing application logic and using data binding
controls * Reading/writing Notes documents: from use cases to design
properties * Using Views, including examples of accessing calendars via REST
* Making the most of Notes/Domino 9.0's new DataView control * Coding: from
the basics to fully customized behavior * Advanced scripting: AJAX, Dojo,
@Functions, managed beans, and more * Extending the Rich Text Editor's
functionality * Building and consuming new controls with Extensibility APIs *
Taking web applications offline in the Notes client * Building mobile apps:
controls, design patterns, and best practices * Debugging Server-Side
JavaScript with Domino Designer 9.0 * Creating apps that look and work
great–for local and global audiences * Systematically optimizing performance
and scalability * Protecting data and users: leveraging Domino and Notes
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security models
  CHI 2006 Rebecca Grinter,2006
  Active Robot Vision H I Christensen,K W Bowyer,H Bunke,1993-05-13
Contents:Editorial (H I Christensen et al.)The Harvard Binocular Head (N J
Ferrier & J J Clark)Heads, Eyes, and Head-Eye Systems (K Pahlavan & J-O
Eklundh)Design and Performance of TRISH, a Binocular Robot Head with
Torsional Eye Movements (E Milios et al.)A Low-Cost Robot Camera Head (H I
Christensen)The Surrey Attentive Robot Vision System (J R G Pretlove & G A
Parker)Layered Control of a Binocular Camera Head (J L Crowley et al.)SAVIC:
A Simulation, Visualization and Interactive Control Environment for Mobile
Robots (C Chen & M M Trivedi)Simulation and Expectation in Sensor-Based
Systems (Y Roth & R Jain)Active Avoidance: Escape and Dodging Behaviors for
Reactive Control (R C Arkin et al.) Readership: Engineers and computer
scientists. keywords:Active Vision;Robot Vision;Computer Vision;Model-Based
Vision;Robot Navigation;Reactive Control;Robot Motion Planning;Knowledge-
Based Vision;Robotics
  Air Navigation United States. Army. Air Corps,1940
  Visual Navigation Yiannis Aloimonos,2013-05-13 All biological systems with
vision move about their environments and successfully perform many tasks. The
same capabilities are needed in the world of robots. To that end, recent
results in empirical fields that study insects and primates, as well as in
theoretical and applied disciplines that design robots, have uncovered a
number of the principles of navigation. To offer a unifying approach to the
situation, this book brings together ideas from zoology, psychology,
neurobiology, mathematics, geometry, computer science, and engineering. It
contains theoretical developments that will be essential in future research
on the topic -- especially new representations of space with less complexity
than Euclidean representations possess. These representations allow
biological and artificial systems to compute from images in order to
successfully deal with their environments. In this book, the barriers between
different disciplines have been smoothed and the workings of vision systems
of biological organisms are made clear in computational terms to computer
scientists and engineers. At the same time, fundamental principles arising
from computational considerations are made clear both to empirical scientists
and engineers. Empiricists can generate a number of hypotheses that they
could then study through various experiments. Engineers can gain insight for
designing robotic systems that perceive aspects of their environment. For the
first time, readers will find: * the insect vision system presented in a way
that can be understood by computational scientists working in computer vision
and engineering; * three complete, working robotic navigation systems
presented with all the issues related to their design analyzed in detail; *
the beginning of a computational theory of direct perception, as advocated by
Gibson, presented in detail with applications for a variety of problems; and
* the idea that vision systems could compute space representations different
from perfect metric descriptions -- and be used in robotic tasks -- advanced
for both artificial and biological systems.
  Positioning and Navigation in Complex Environments Yu, Kegen,2018-01-05 The
limitations of satellites create a large gap in assistive directional
technologies, especially indoors. The methods and advances in alternate
directional technologies is allowing for new systems to fill the gaps caused
by the limitations of GPS systems. Positioning and Navigation in Complex
Environments is a critical scholarly resource that examines the methodologies
and advances in technologies that allow for indoor navigation. Featuring
insight on a broad scope of topics, such as multipath mitigation, Global
Navigation Satellite System (GNSS), and multi-sensor integration, this book
is directed toward data scientists, engineers, government agencies,
researchers, and graduate-level students.
  Air Navigation Great Britain. Air Ministry,1944
  China Satellite Navigation Conference (CSNC) 2012 Proceedings Jiadong
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Sun,Jingnan Liu,Yuanxi Yang,Shiwei Fan,2012-04-05 Proceedings of the 3rd
China Satellite Navigation Conference (CSNC2012) presents selected research
papers from CSNC2012, held on 15-19 May in Guanzhou, China. These papers
discuss the technologies and applications of the Global Navigation Satellite
System (GNSS), and the latest progress made in the China BeiDou system
especially. They are divided into 9 topics to match the corresponding
sessions in CSNC2012, which broadly covered key topics in GNSS. Readers can
learn about the BeiDou system and keep abreast of the latest advances in GNSS
techniques and applications. SUN Jiadong is the Chief Designer of the
Compass/BeiDou system, and the Academician of Chinese Academy of Sciences;
LIU Jingnan is a professor at Wuhan University, and the Academician of
Chinese Academy of Engineering; YANG Yuanxi is a professor at China National
Administration of GNSS and Applications, and the Academician of Chinese
Academy of Sciences; FAN Shiwei is a researcher on satellite navigation.
  MOS Study Guide for Microsoft Word Exam MO-100 Joan Lambert,2020-05-21
Advance your proficiency with Word. And earn the credential that proves it!
Demonstrate your expertise with Microsoft Word! Designed to help you practice
and prepare for Microsoft Office Specialist: Word Associate (Word and Word
2019) certification, this official Study Guide delivers: • In-depth
preparation for each MOS objective • Detailed procedures to help build the
skills measured by the exam • Hands-on tasks to practice what you’ve learned
• Ready-made practice files Sharpen the skills measured by these objectives:
• Manage Documents • Insert and Format Text, Paragraphs, and Sections •
Manage Tables and Lists • Create and Manage References • Insert and Format
Graphic Elements EXAM MO-100 About the MOS: Associate Certification A
Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS): Associate certification validates your
hands-on competency in the correct application of the principal features of
an Office product. It demonstrates that you can apply these features to
complete associate-level tasks independently and are ready to enter the job
market. See full details at: microsoft.com/learn Practice Files Available at:
MicrosoftPressStore.com/MOSWord100/Downloads
  Current Industrial Reports ,1966
  Advances in Guidance, Navigation and Control Liang Yan,Haibin Duan,Xiang
Yu,2021-11-12 This book features the latest theoretical results and
techniques in the field of guidance, navigation, and control (GNC) of
vehicles and aircraft. It covers a range of topics, including, but not
limited to, intelligent computing communication and control; new methods of
navigation, estimation, and tracking; control of multiple moving objects;
manned and autonomous unmanned systems; guidance, navigation, and control of
miniature aircraft; and sensor systems for guidance, navigation, and control.
Presenting recent advances in the form of illustrations, tables, and text, it
also provides detailed information of a number of the studies, to offer
readers insights for their own research. In addition, the book addresses
fundamental concepts and studies in the development of GNC, making it a
valuable resource for both beginners and researchers wanting to further their
understanding of guidance, navigation, and control.
  Search Engine Optimization For Dummies Peter Kent,2012-07-03 Increase your
online ranking with this beginner guide to SEO! Search engine optimization
(SEO) is an integral part of getting a site to rank high in the various
search engines in order to attract potential customers. With this new edition
of a bestseller, you?ll learn the ins and outs and best practices of
successful SEO in order to make your website content more search-engine
friendly so that it ranks higher among search engines and draws high-volume
traffic. Covers search engine basics to help you get started Introduces new
coverage on content marketing and reuse, new tracking tools, platform
management, and reputation management Details ways to build search-engine
friendly sites, register your site with directories and indexes, and use
analysis tools to track results Explains how to use link popularity in order
to boost rankings Zeroes in on advertising your site by using pay-per-click
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options Search Engine Optimization For Dummies, 5th Edition is the fun and
friendly place to start learning how to move your site to the top of the
rankings.
  Intelligent Sensors for Positioning, Tracking, Monitoring, Navigation and
Smart Sensing in Smart Cities Tiancheng Li,Junkun Yan,Yue Cao,2021-03-04 The
rapid development of advanced, arguably, intelligent sensors and their
massive deployment provide a foundation for new paradigms to combat the
challenges that arise in significant tasks such as positioning, tracking,
navigation, and smart sensing in various environments. Relevant advances in
artificial intelligence (AI) and machine learning (ML) are also finding rapid
adoption by industry and fan the fire. Consequently, research on intelligent
sensing systems and technologies has attracted considerable attention during
the past decade, leading to a variety of effective applications related to
intelligent transportation, autonomous vehicles, wearable computing, wireless
sensor networks (WSN), and the internet of things (IoT). In particular, the
sensors community has a great interest in novel, intelligent information
fusion, and data mining methods coupling AI and ML for substantial
performance enhancement, especially for the challenging scenarios that make
traditional approaches inappropriate. This reprint book has collected 14
excellent papers that represent state-of-the-art achievements in the relevant
topics and provides cutting-edge coverage of recent advances in sensor signal
and data mining techniques, algorithms, and approaches, particularly applied
for positioning, tracking, navigation, and smart sensing.
  Starting a Tech Business Alex Cowan,2012-03-14 The non-technical guide to
building a booming tech-enabled business Thinking of starting a technology-
enabled business? Or maybe you just want to increase your technology mojo so
you can do your job better? You do not need to learn programming to
participate in the development of today’s hottest technologies. But there are
a few easy-to-grasp foundation concepts that will help you engage with a
technical team. Starting a Tech Business explains in practical, actionable
terms how to formulate and reality test new ideas package what you learn into
frameworks that are highly actionable for engineers understand key foundation
concepts about modern software and systems participate in an agile/lean
development team as the ‘voice of the customer’ Even if you have a desire to
learn to program (and I highly recommend doing whatever unlocks your ‘inner
tinkerer’), these foundation concepts will help you target what exactly you
want to understand about hands-on technology development. While a decade ago
the barriers to creating a technology-enabled business required a pole vault,
getting started today only requires a determined step in the right direction.
Starting a Tech Business supplies the tools prospective entrepreneurs and
business enterprises need to avoid common pitfalls and succeed in the fast-
paced world of high-tech business. Successful execution requires thoughtful,
evidence-based product formulation, well-articulated design, economic use of
systems, adaptive management of technical resources, and empathetic
deployment to customers. Starting a Tech Business offers practical checklists
and frameworks that business owners, entrepreneurs, and professionals can
apply to any tech-based business idea, whether you’re developing software and
products or beginning a technology-enabled business. You’ll learn: 1. How to
apply today’s leading management frameworks to a tech business 2. How to
package your product idea in a way that’s highly actionable for your
technical team 3. How to ask the right questions about technology selection
and product architecture 4. Strategies to leverage what your technology
ecosystem has to offer 5. How to carefully define the roles on your team, and
then effectively evaluate candidates 6. The most common disconnects between
engineers and business people and how to avoid them 7. How you can apply
process design to your tech business without stifling creativity 8. The steps
to avoid the most common pitfalls tech founders encounter Now is one of the
best times to start a technology-enabled business, and anyone can do it with
the right amount and kind of preparation. Starting a Tech Business shows you
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how to move a product idea to market quickly and inexpensively—and to tap
into the stream of wealth that a tech business can provide.
  National Search and Rescue Manual United States. Coast Guard,1959
  China Satellite Navigation Conference (CSNC 2024) Proceedings Changfeng
Yang,Jun Xie,2023-12-03 This book presents selected research papers from
China Satellite Navigation Conference (CSNC) 2024, held in Jinan, China, on
22–24 May 2024. These papers discuss the technologies and applications of the
Global Navigation Satellite System (GNSS) and in particular the latest
advances in the China BeiDou System (BDS). They are divided into 8 topics to
match the corresponding sessions at CSNC 2024, which broadly covered key
topics in GNSS. Readers learn about the BDS and keep abreast of the latest
advances in GNSS technologies and applications.
  Access 2010 24-Hour Trainer Geoffrey L. Griffith,Truitt L.
Bradly,2011-05-10 This book-and-video package is the perfect introduction to
Access 2010 Microsoft Access is the most popular database system in the world
and this practical guide will soon have you building Access applications
using the Access 2010. This book is designed for beginner-to intermediate-
level Access users and covers the basics of building and working with the
major features of the program. Over 60 lessons are included to discuss these
features and provide step-by-step examples showing you exactly how each
feature can be implemented in a real world Access database application. The
accompanying DVD provides clear, easy-to-follow videos of the authors
demonstrating each of the examples discussed in the book, as well as extra
commentary, so that no reader is left behind! Provides examples of building
Access database applications from scratch or from existing database
templates. Discusses how to use Access 2010 and the major components it
provides, such as the Navigation Pane, Ribbon, and the many database object
designers. Teaches the basics of building and working with each of the major
Access database object types: tables, queries, forms, reports, macros, and
VBA code modules. Introduces exciting new Access 2010 features, such as the
new macro designer, the new Ribbon designer, and even how to customize the
Access Backstage. Teaches the basics of writing VBA code and provides
specific examples about how and when to use it. Each lesson includes a step-
by-step written example and DVD video showing exactly how to accomplish the
tasks discussed in the lesson. Even if you have no experience with Access
2010, this guide will have you building robust Access applications with the
best of them! If you want to get quickly up to speed on Access 2010, Access
2010 24-Hour Trainer is the perfect place to start. Note: As part of the
print version of this title, video lessons are included on DVD. For e-book
versions, video lessons can be accessed at wrox.com using a link provided in
the interior of the e-book.
  Microsoft Word Guide for Success Kevin Pitch, Feeling overwhelmed by the
extensive features in Microsoft Word? Struggling to efficiently navigate and
utilize this renowned word-processing software? Desire a guide that provides
a clear and concise pathway to mastering Microsoft Word without hassle?
Microsoft Word, especially in its newest iteration within Microsoft 365, is a
potent tool brimming with functionalities designed to facilitate seamless
documentation. However, its multitude of features can often be intimidating.
Fear not! Our guide is meticulously crafted to be your beacon, illuminating
the way to mastery with ease! Embark on a Journey of Discovery: • �
COMPREHENSIVE OVERVIEW: Acquaint yourself with the interface and dashboard of
Word within Microsoft 365, applicable for both Windows and macOS users. • ��
EFFICIENCY STRATEGIES: Unveil practical and strategic insights that empower
Word to be a pivotal tool in enhancing your efficiency and time management at
work. • � AUTOMATION INSIGHTS: Unlock the secrets of automation, tricks, and
shortcuts, designed to significantly expedite your tasks, saving you time and
energy. • � COMMON ISSUES RESOLVED: Address and resolve the frequent problems
and mistakes encountered, providing a smooth user experience. • �� FUNCTIONAL
MASTERY: From editing and formatting to crafting tables and charts with
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finesse, master the myriad functions Word has to offer. • � BONUS INSIGHTS:
Gain access to additional invaluable tips and insights to elevate your Word
usage experience! More than Just Instructions: I present a roadmap to
technological empowerment. With crystal-clear visuals, step-by-step guidance,
and a user-centric approach, this guide aims to transform your interaction
with Microsoft Word from mere usage to absolute mastery! Harness the Full
Power of Microsoft Word! Step confidently into efficiency and productivity
with a guide that understands you. The world of Microsoft Word awaits, and
it's friendlier than ever with my guide! Press Buy Now and commence your
enlightening journey with Microsoft Word today!
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